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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that at least one of the OLCC members has to have a marijuana license.
(Flesch Readability Score: 79.5).

Requires at least one of the commissioners of the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission to hold
a marijuana processor, marijuana producer, marijuana retailer or marijuana wholesaler license.
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